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Vice Admiral Lautenbacher

        I strongly oppose the regulatory changes to the Coastal Zone Management Act.  A 30 year
success record in managing the use of our coasts should not be ignored.  Please do not bend to
the pressure from special interests, who once again are putting the future to the side for their
short term gains.

                                           John Diversey


